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NB: Remove Duplication of Government Services

To Premier of New Brunswick:

New Brunswick is facing huge deficit and important government services like health care and education are being
cut.

Given New Brunswick’s financial situation it is time for the government to eliminate any duplication of
government services and bureaucracy that are based on language.

We the undersigned ask that your government examine all bilingual government services and eliminate any
duplication that is based on language alone.
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Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be mailed to:
5201 Duke Street, PO Box 34077 Scotia SQ, Halifax, NS B3J 1NO or e-mail to: atlantic.director@taxpayer.com
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